
Department of Transport and Main Roads - Maritime Safety Queensland 

NOTICE TO  
MARINERS 

078 (T) of  2020     

Issued by Brisbane Maritime Region on 9 March 2020 

Area:             Brisbane pilotage area 

Locality: Mooloolaba Boat Harbour 

Activity: Dredging Operations 

Mariners are advised that a submerged pipeline will be deployed on 10 March 2020 from 0630 to 
0730. The pipeline will be across the seafloor from position latitude 26°40.8648'S longitude 
153°08.1012'E to position latitude 26°40.9062'S longitude 153°08.0688'E. 
 
During the deployment process mariners are requested to remain clear. If transit is required, 
Queensland Water Police will be on present, monitoring VHF 16, and be able to assist with clearance. 
 
When deployment is complete, the position of the pipeline along the revetment wall will be marked 
by special markers, light characteristics Fl.Y.2.5s lights, in position latitude 26°40.9278'S longitude 
153°08.0790'E and position latitude 26°40.9536'S longitude 153°08.0712'E. 
 
Refer to notice: none 
Cancel notice: none 
 
AUS charts affected: none 

 

Latitude and longitude positions are on WGS84 horizontal datum and are compatible with GDA94 datum. 

For further information about this notice, please contact: 

      The Brisbane Regional Harbour Master’s office:  

      Phone: 07 3632 7500  Email: vtsbrisbane@msq.qld.gov.au 

Notice authorised by:   Regional Harbour Master (Brisbane) - Maritime Safety Queensland 


